
From: LSJ <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 1:54 AM
To: Bill Hague
Cc: Brice Gordon; [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Barge

Update

JE has just asked if you could forward a complete breakdown of all costs/expenses for the repair of Big N Please have this available tomorrow, as of date details for a deposit still have not been received All of the above needs to be finalized as soon as possible Please call AM tomorrow Thanks [REDACTED]

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 17, 2012, at 10:09 AM, Bill Hague <[REDACTED]> > wrote:

Good Morning

I spoke to SBDD today and as of this date, all is still on schedule to haul Big N on the 27th of this month.

I also Spoke to Bobby Lamere this morning before we left the dock. He has not submitted his request for the 50% deposit but intends to do so today or tomorrow as time permits. He informed me that material was ordered to facilitate the manufacturing of the cylinders and he anticipates a little over a week to recieve the material from when it was ordered.

The short answer to your question, is, It is reported to me that all is in order and on schedule for the Big N haulout.

> Subject: Barge
> From: [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]>
> Date: Thu, 16 Aug 2012 16:18:50 -0400
> To: [REDACTED]
>
> Hi B
> I have been asked to confirm that we are all set for the 27th for the barge
> Please advise
> Thanks
> [REDACTED]
>
> Sent from my iPhone